
From: Usman Khan [mailto:usman.khan@chipconsulting.org]  
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 11:28 AM 
To: 'Muhammad Ashraf' <babulashraf.m@gmail.com> 
Cc: 'ULLAH, Nusrat' <ullahnu@who.int>; 'badinin@who.int' <badinin@who.int>; 'KASI, Arbab Niamat 
Ullah' <kasia@who.int>; 'BUGTI, Muhammad Anwar' <bugtim@who.int> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Re: Resignation from position of UCPO UC karez Noth District Mastung 

 

Dear Mr. Muhammad Ashraf, 

Well noted thanks for the email. 

Please be informed that till your prior notice period ends you cannot take leave except for any 
emergency. You have to be punctual and responsible for all your duties as UCPO till your last 
working date(30th May 2022). 
 
Regards, 
 
M. Usman Khan | Project Officer- PTPP 
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
Balochistan 
Contact #: 0346-1019489 

 
From: Muhammad Ashraf [mailto:babulashraf.m@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, May 1, 2022 7:47 AM 
To: ULLAH, Nusrat <ullahnu@who.int> 
Cc: Dr Naveed Badini <naveedbadinimisco@gmail.com>; m.usman@ctc.org.pk 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Re: Resignation from position of UCPO UC karez Noth District Mastung 

 

Thank you so much sir for your kind words.i will always be available for any type of support for 

Polio eradication goal. 

Remember me as younger brother. 

Stay blessed 

 

On Sat, Apr 30, 2022, 6:57 PM ULLAH, Nusrat <ullahnu@who.int> wrote: 

Dear Mohammad Ashraf,  

 

It is very difficult to accept your resignation as you spent a wonderful time and proof your self a 

professional guy with commitment and keen interest with your job. Keeping in view it is the 

matter of your future that you are going to join a new assignment so your resignation is accepted 

from my side and please accept my best wishes and good luck for a bright future. 

 

Regards  

 

Dr Nusrat ullah  

Area coordinator  

Kalat Division  
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On 30 Apr 2022 5:06 pm, Dr Naveed Badini <naveedbadinimisco@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Mohammad Ashraf,  

           It was great time that you gave your services as UCPO, you are dedicated, professional, 

hardworking, and trustworthy. 

           I wish you best of luck in your future endeavors and for the Government job, and I hope 

you will work with same zeal and energy. 

          I accept your resignation and request area coordinator kalat division Dr Nusrat ullah 

Baloch to proceed it further. 

 

On Sat, Apr 30, 2022, 2:32 PM Muhammad Ashraf <babulashraf.m@gmail.com> wrote: 

Respected Sir, 

 

As you know that I am working with Chip Training & Consultancy as Union Council Polio 

Officer Since February 2019. Availing the Opportunity, I have cleared commission for the 

position of Pharmacist-BPS-17 in Health Department. I would like to thanks you for your 

support and guidance in my capacity building. 

  

It was really a wonderful journey, I have learned a lot and even excelled myself during the day to 

day activities of my positions. I would also like to thanks CTC and WHO Team for trusting on 

me during the tenure and letting me do the job progressively. 

  

Moving on is always necessary, and now it's my time to move on in my career. I will not say 

good bye as this word does not exist in my dictionary. We will definitely meet again somewhere 

with some new assignments and challenges with the same motive of saving lives in communities. 

  

We will meet again Inshah ALLAH. You can contact me any time at 

babulashraf.m@gmail.com  or call my Cell Numbers 0333-7960676. 

 

Before leaving, I am officially resigning from the position of UCPO UC Karez Noth District 

Mastung on one-month prior notice w.e.f: 30-04-2022 

 

You are requested to please accept my resignation. 

 

Regard, 

 

MUHAMMAD ASHRAF 

UCPO UC Karez Noth, District Mastung. 
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